
Remnants of Hurricane Ida: EM-3573    

Incident Period: September 1, 2021 and Continuing     

      

The President approved Emergency Declaration EM3573 for the State of New Jersey on September 2, 2021.  The 

emergency declaration makes federal funding available to state and local governments and certain private nonprofit 

organizations on a cost-sharing basis for emergency protective measures.  This emergency declaration covers all 21 

New Jersey counties for CAT B ONLY/EMERGENCY PROTECTIVE MEASURES.    

  

NJOEM is actively working with FEMA to conduct Preliminary Damage Assessments (PDAs) to support a major 

disaster declaration request, which may allow for additional categories of work to be awarded.  As part of this 

process, we are asking applicants who were not part of the in-person Joint FEMA-State PDA on Saturday (9/4/21) 

to please complete the attached PDA sheet.    

  

Please submit the completed PDA form via email, by noon on 9/10/2021 as follows:  

• TO: publicassistance@njsp.org  
• CC: Central Division State Lead, Colleen Hargrove at colleen.hargrove@njsp.org  
• CC: Municipalities only - please CC your respective County OEM Coordinator  
• Subject: Central Division PDA – “Applicant Name”  
•  

Reminder: Due to the recent Public Assistance Re-Org, your Division may have changed (see listing below). 
 
Attached please find the following documents:  

• Preliminary Damage Assessment (PDA) Form  
• 2019 FEMA Cost Codes  
• FEMA PDA Pocket Guide 2021  
• NJDEP Tropical Storm IDA Cleanup Guidelines  
• NJDEP IDA Notice of Activation of All Standby Debris Mgmt Contracts  

 
 Division County Listing  
North Division: Bergen, Essex, Hudson, Morris, Passaic, Sussex, Warren  
Central Division: Hunterdon, Mercer, Middlesex, Monmouth, Ocean, Somerset, Union  
South Division: Atlantic, Burlington, Camden, Cape May, Cumberland, Gloucester, Salem  

 
 
Public Assistance Unit 
Recovery Bureau 
PublicAssistance@njsp.org 
 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE The information contained in this communication from the Office of the New Jersey Attorney 
General is privileged and confidential and is intended for the sole use of the persons or entities who are the addressees. If 
you are not an intended recipient of this e-mail, the dissemination, distribution, copying or use of the information it contains 
is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please immediately contact the Office of the Attorney 
General at (609) 292-4925 to arrange for the return of this information.  
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